
Grand Strand Corvettes 
 
The November meeting of GSC was held at Sam Sneads Oak Grill in 
Myrtle Beach on November 15th at 4:13 PM. There were 30 members and 
guests present. 
  
Pres. Pat welcomed all and gave the football scores. He also said the 
Wine trip was a great success and thanked those responsible for the 
planning.  
 
Vp.Maynard said he had just returned from a trip to Boone NC and there 
were several point of interest for a possible road trip next year. He also 
thought it might be fun if next year we had members take turns planning a 
lunch get to gather on Saturdays or Sundays between regular meetings.  
   
Treas. David reported the treasury had a balance of $XXXX.XX after giving 
Jason's House a contribution of $1,500 for 2015. 
  
Nominating committee chairman Mickey presented the slate of officers for 
the Annual meeting. Nominated were Pat Hicks for President, George 
Washnak for Vice President, Denise Lopes for Treasurer, and Cindy Baine 
for Secretary. Director at Large Harold Dobbins,  Directorships were also 
reported and should be on the web site.  
  
Pres. Pat talked about the Toy Run scheduled for December 5th. Anyone 
wanting to participate should email Pat by Friday the 20th and pay $18.00 
for the lunch. The toys are to be picked up at Cameron Village on 
December 3rd at 4:00. We should try to have as many corvettes to pick 
up the toys as possible as the group has over 100 toys collected already. 
Details about the pick up will be emailed by Pat. We will get two plaques 
for Cameron Village and Maggie D's as they are both collecting toys for us 
to deliver to the Marines. There is also a Christmas parade in Conway on 
December 12th for up to 10 GSC cars that must be decorated. If 
interested contact Pat.  
   
The last Cars And Coffee is scheduled for December 6th at 9:00 am. Pres. 
Pat discussed a Christmas Party. Anyone with an idea where we could 
have it or if MaggieD's would be ok contact Pat.  
   
Future trip were discussed with Darlington Speedway, Savannah 
overnight, Brook Green night of a thousand candles and Rick Hendrick 



museum being mentioned.  
   
National Corvette Museum membership should be considered by all 
members. It is only $50 and has several benefits. It also reflects well on 
the club.  
   
Upcoming events are on the web site and include November 21st at 
Maggie D's and Sparks Toyota December 5th.  
   
It was mentioned that Jud Kuhn Chevrolet is interested if being our 
sponsor. This would include us doing an all corvette show next year. The 
board will consider this request.  
     
Membership Mickey discussed changes to the new member application 
and approval process. Pam Mahany will review possible bylaws changes 
and report to Mickey.  He also put the idea of capping the number of 
members on the floor. A majority of those present seemed to think it was 
a good idea and the board will review the suggestion for possible action 
at the annual meeting in January.  
  
The meeting adjourned at 5:05pm. The meeting was followed by good 
food and fellowship. It was a great turn out with almost 20 great looking 
rides in the parking lot.  
 
Dick Mahany, Secretary	


